
 

 

51 Encombe Street, Plymouth, Devon, PL9 7GN 

 

 

         7 December 2021 
 
 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 
As the Autumn Term draws to a close we are taking this opportunity to inform you of a 
forthcoming change in leadership at Plymstock School. After substantial and significant 
service to Plymstock School, over a 20 year period, Mr Rob Diment, Headteacher, is leaving 
the school, and our Trust, to initially focus on his family commitments, then to take up post 
in a new role. 
 
I know that Mr Diment will be missed, especially having been part of the school for such a 
lengthy period, but know that you will join me in wishing him very success for the future. 
As one chapter closes, another opens. We are delighted to inform you that the current 
Deputy Headteacher, Mr Alan Yendell, will take on the role of Acting Headteacher with 
effect from 1st January 2022. 
 
Plymstock School is extremely well placed to go from strength to strength, delivering the 
blend of education in which we believe. With the support of the Local Governing Body, the 
Senior Leadership Team and WeST, Mr Alan Yendell will lead Plymstock School with 
confidence through this period of transition. I know that you will offer him and the school 
every support. 
 
Best wishes 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Rob Haring 
CEO  
 

 

 
 
Dave Chapman 
Acting Chair of Local Governing 
Board 
Plymstock School 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Karl Sampson 
Director of Education 

 
 
 
 


